
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/19/2011 7:14:04 PM
To: 'fer@cpuc.ca.gov' (fer@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: H-l 111 Update 3

FYI,

From | Redacted_____
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 07:09 PM 
To: SF_Update
Subject: Re: H-1111 Update 3

Power to Candlestick Park has been restored. Cause for second outage is unknown at this 
time but does not appear to be due to loss of a PG&E source.

The Park is currently being supported by H1103 while repairs are being made to the wire down
on H1111.

Redacted

From:lRedacted 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 06:53 PM 
To: SF_Update
Subject: RE: H-1111 Update 3

All,

We have confirmed one phase of overhead wire down at Ingerson just East of Bill Walsh 
Drive. M&C crew enroute and will make repairs. Area has been made safe for the public 
and no third party incident.

We also have confirmed a second interruption has occurred at Candlestick Park, cause for 
the second interruption is unknown at this time.

IC for this event i si Redacted 1 i will support Ops Chief role from the wire down location.

SF OEC is being fully activated.

| Redacte |

From: I Redacted I

Sent: Nonday, December 19, 2011 6:31 PN

To: SFJJpdate

SB GT&S 0594336

mailto:fer@cpuc.ca.gov


Subject: RE: H-llll Update 3

AH

At 1719 we experienced a momentary interruption on H 1106 impacting 
Candlestick Park. We are continuing to investigate this power interruption 
but currently it is unknown if the interruption was due to PG&E or 
Candlestick Park equipment. No public injuries or third party damage have 
been reported.

Operations Supervisor is currently leading an investigation into what 
exactly happened during the event and gathering data.

Restoration Supervisor has multiple Tmen and Cablemen investigating 
the field conditions at Candlestick Park on Jamestown Drive. These 
employees are being supported by SFPD and will remain on-site throughout 
the game (as planned) to support any needed response actions.

Substation Maintenance Supervisor is in direct contact with the 
Candlestick Park Lead Technician assessing the situation. We also have a 
PG&E Electrician on-site at the Park available to provide any mutual aid 
assistance that may be requested.

M&C Supervisor has both an underground and overhead crew already 
staged and available to support any needed repairs.

External Communications and ES&S are proactively providing 
information as needed on the details of this outage.

GovRel has already been in contact with City OES and the Mayor's Office.

Our next update will be provided once we have confirmed exactly what 
happened to cause this power interruption, San Francisco OEC remains 
open as planned.

Jason

From: I Redacted 1
Sent: Nonday, December 19, 2011 5:51 PN 
To: SFJJpdate

Subject: FW: H-llll Update 1

All:

SB GT&S 0594337



Still at this time we have no update on the cause. More to follow.

Redacted

From: Redacte

Sent: Nonday, December 19, 2011 5:44 PN 
To: SFJJpdate

Subject: H-llll

We received reports that we lost the H-1111 at candlestick park and the ATS did not transfer. 
Contacted the owner to work with them on the ATS. DO reports that the power is back at this time 
cause unknown. We have an electrician on the way.

No report of any incidents at this time.

More to follow.

Redacted

SB GT&S 0594338


